
 
 
 
Dear                          , 

 
 
Arizona State University (ASU) has implemented a new Financial Management System (FMS). In 
order to receive payment from ASU, you must register in the new FMS. 

Select the appropriate link from the two options: 

Domestic: If your tax status is: U.S. Citizen, Permanent Resident or Resident for U.S. tax purposes, 
view instructions here and use this link to register. 

International: If you are an international citizen and have not yet passed your residency test for U.S. 
tax purposes, view instructions here and use this link to register. 

ASU is unable to process payments to suppliers until this registration step is complete. 

If you have any questions, please email Supplier Admin. 
 
 
 
 

Thank you, 
 
  

https://www.asu.edu/purchasing/forms/Supplier-Registration-DomesticIndividuals-notProviding-GoodsServices.pdf
https://na2.docusign.net/Member/PowerFormSigning.aspx?PowerFormId=303345c9-09d7-4aa2-81c1-0d6aceb2c43e
https://www.asu.edu/purchasing/forms/Supplier-Registration-ForeignIndividuals-not-Providing-GoodsServices.pdf
https://na2.docusign.net/Member/PowerFormSigning.aspx?PowerFormId=9ace50be-9015-474b-b269-55a78110186a
mailto:supplieradmin@asu.edu

